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MEMORANDUM
	
To:		Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council

From:		Peter Little, Executive Director	

Date:		October 4, 2021	

Subject:	City Council Bill 21-0124


I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 21-0124 introduced by the Council President at the request of The Administration (Department of Legislative Reference).
The purpose of the bill is repealing the many definitions and rules of statutory interpretation and time computation that have been superseded by the enactment of Code-wide, standardized definitions and rules; clarifying certain purposeful variations; and providing for a special effective date.
The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. The legislation provides corrective language to clarify and standardize terms.  The change does not change parking regulations or the manner in which parking programs are managed.   The change would not negatively affect the PABC.
Based on the comments above, the PABC supports the passage of City Council Bill 21-0124.
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